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SHERIFF ISSUES WARNING TO RESIDENTS REGARDING 

 TAX SCAMS 

 

 
Monmouth County: Sheriff Shaun Golden is warning residents to remain vigilant in the wake of 

these current reported tax solicitation scams by people who claim to be with the Internal 

Revenue Service and are asking for your money. 

This warning comes after the Monmouth County Sheriff’s Office   received a number of calls 

from residents regarding telephone solicitation for funds, stating that they owed a large sum of 

money in taxes, and, that the Monmouth County Sheriff’s Office was going to arrest them if they 

didn’t pay the money. 

“This type of solicitation and misrepresentation is inexcusable and will not be tolerated,” said 

Sheriff Golden. “Our agency is in no way related to any collection of IRS fees. These calls are 

scams with one goal - to separate you from your money. In the event you receive this type of 

phone call, just hang up. You're not being rude you're being shrewd." 

Please see additional information in below link by the IRS in regards to information on tax 

scams. 

http://1.usa.gov/1Vxj2sI 
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